Notice
Hilbert Water Customers

The Hilbert Water Department’s water main flushing will be completed any time
during the hours of 5 a.m. — 4 p.m. beginning on Monday, April 7,2025 and
ending on Friday, April 11, 2025; weather permitting. In case of inclement
weather the hydrant flushing will be the following week beginning on Monday,
April 14, 2025 and ending on Friday, April 18, 2025

The main flushing will remove most of the natural minerals such as iron that are
harmless but will discolor the water.

Should you find discoloration in your water system: Stop using water, wait 72 to %
of an hour and then draw off the discolored water through the
COLD WATER ONLY.
Your help and cooperation in this program will benefit all water customers. Thank
you!

THE HILBERT WATER DEPARTMENT

PLEASE CONTACT THE HILBERT VILLAGE CLERK’S OFFICE WITH ANY QUESTIONS AT (920)853-3241.




